Callison Foundation 2025 LOI GUIDELINES


1. A Letter of Interest is required for prospective agencies who are interested in an invitation to submit a full proposal for a Callison Foundation grant. If you have received a grant from the Callison Foundation in the past, you still may be asked to send one as well.       
  
2. Please submit the following three documents in a single PDF by email to sheila@callisonfoundation.org  

1) 1-3 page Letter of Interest describing your organization and project, including the number of clients served by major programs; the amount of funds requested; and your email and phone contact info.
2) Organizational budget
3) Project budget (if applicable)

3. Please do not send any correspondence, LOI’s or Annual Reports through the US Postal Service. 

4. DUE DATE for a Letter of Interest – May 1st, 2025    

  
